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Westridge Middle School
46433 Westfir Rd.
Westfir, OR 97492
541-782-2731

John Maklary
Media Technology Instructor

Dear Parents,

Your child is involved in an exciting project in their Media Technology class. They and a
partner are using the Internet to virtually travel around the world to discover information
and facts about countries that they visit. They will present this information to class using
Microsoft PowerPoint. It will be like the slideshow that you show your friends and family
after a big vacation.

The students have worked very hard on this assignment and the time has come to show
off their masterpiece. You are cordially invited to watch the class presentations. The
dates and times are listed below. Come and support your child and see what they are
learning in Tech class. You will be very proud of your child! If you have any questions,
feel free to contact me at school (782-2731). Thanks for your support and I hope to see
you soon.

Sincerely,

John Maklary

Presentation Date: ________________________________________________

Presentation Time: ________________________________________________


